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March 21, 1988

Bureau of Land Management

Carlsbad Resource Area Headquarters
P. O. Box 1778

Carlsbad, New Mexico 88220

Attention: Ms. Cecelia Johnson

RE: N. Bilbrey 7 Federal No. 1
Lea County, New Mexico
cJ, 3/07/88

Gentlemen:

This information is in response to your letter dated March 7,
1988. To date, the workover procedure on Texaco Producing Inc.'s
North Bilbrey 7 Federal Well No. 1 has not been performed. We
anticipate performing the recompletion by the third quarter of

1988.

If further information is needed, please call this office.

Yours very truly.,

49 Shumars

L. J. Seeman
District Petroleum Engineer
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